
February 8, 2011 

Re: Snow....Snow....and More Snow....  
 
Dear Champlain Apartments Tenants: 
  
Thank you very much for your help over these past several days with snow 
removal. Our crews have been working very long days to accommodate 
everything that needs to be done during heavy snow accumulation. 
 
Please continue to do your part by: 
 
1. Checking your building boiler/furnace vent marked by the red and white sign 
that says, "Please keep vent clear of snow and debris." 
 
2. Keeping your entrance areas, sidewalks, and porches, shoveled and salted. 
 
3. Letting us know if you see anything that needs to be done. 
 
Thanks again....Enjoy the snow! 
 
http://www.burlingtonfreepress.com/article/20110208/NEWS02/110207023/-
1/HEADLINES03/Sidewalk-snow-and-slush-frustrate-foot-traffic-in-Burlington 
 
 
My Best, 
 
Gene Richards 
802-343-9909 
generichards@generichards3.com 
www.champlainapartments.com 
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